
WORCESTER CITY COUNCIL 
Statement of Accounts 2017/18 
Notice of conclusion of audit 
 
Notice is hereby given in accordance with Section 16 of the Accounts and Audit 
Regulations 2015 that the audit of the Statement of Accounts of Worcester City 
Council for the year ended 31 March 2018 has been completed. An unqualified audit 
opinion was given on the Statement of Accounts and the final certificates have been 
received. 
 
Any local government elector for the area of the Council may, on application to the 
Head of Finance, at the address below:  
 

• Inspect and make copies of the Statement of Accounts  between 10:00 and 
15:30 Monday to Friday; and 
 

• Inspect and make copies of any report, other than an immediate report, made 
to Worcester City Council by the auditor, Ernst & Young LLP; and 

 
• Require copies of any such statement or report to be delivered to him on 

payment of a reasonable sum for each copy. 
 
The statement of accounts may also be found on the Council’s website at 
http://www.worcester.gov.uk/city-council-finances 
 
 
 
Shane Flynn 
Corporate Director Finance & Resources  
Worcester City Council 
The Hive 
Sawmill Walk 
The Butts 
Worcester 
WR1 3PB 
 
shane.flynn@worcester.gov.uk 
 
 
31 July 2018 
 
 


